
 
April 22, 2020 
 
 
To the Honorable City Council of Oelwein, Mayor DeVore, and Mr. Mulfinger:  
 
I am writing to you on behalf of the Oelwein School Board to formally make an offer to 
purchase the house and property at 801 3rd Ave. NE for use in our Husky Construction 
Program.  
 
Over the past 4 years the Husky Construction Program has constructed 3 new homes in 
Oelwein, adding taxable value of over $700,000 as well as providing training to over 50 
students in the trades.  Some of those students are currently working in town as tradesmen 
or working for contractors.  
 
We have often heard requests to flip properties in town.  Although we are aware of the 
great value that flipping would create for our community and students, the barriers are 
costly with examples of the mitigation of asbestos and lead paint topping the list.  There 
have also been barriers to ensure we can meet the program’s instructional needs with a flip. 
The property at 801 3rd Ave. NE provides a perfect opportunity for us; it has the potential 
to remedy all of our issues in a flip situation, and allows for the school and students to make 
a positive impact on our community by restoring a distressed property. 
 
We have put together an aggressive offer to take all City costs off the table, cover back 
taxes, and purchase the property at a fair value.  Once taking ownership, we would 
immediately work to mitigate the mold and place a new secure foundation under the house. 
We would then ask the 2020-21 Construction Class to apply for the “Oelwein Fix and Flip 
Program” to familiarize our students with this great opportunity.  All rehab and construction 
costs would come out of this fund.  We are hoping to be all in on this project for a maximum 
of $100,000 knowing that we may not see 100% return on resale.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this offer and please don’t hesitate to reach out with 
any questions.  
 
My best, 

 
Joshua J. Ehn  
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